The officers of the Society of
Nuclear Medicine and the staffs of
the society and The Journal of Nu-
clear Medicine extend their sym-
pathy and support to those most
affected by the recent natural di-
saster. Our profound respect and
thanks go out also to our col-
leagues in nuclear medicine and
throughout the medical sciences
who gave and are giving so freely
of their time and skills to help

those injured in body and spirit.
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